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Dear Parents/Guardians,

As we enter the winter months, I wanted to provide an update regarding the Outdoor
Recreation at the elementary schools during the winter months.

Fresh air exposure and physical activity are essential for the healthy growth and development
of children. Therefore, every attempt will be made to provide daily outdoor recess in
accordance with the following guidelines:

- The RealFeel Temperature is above 32 degrees
- There is no precipitation (e.g. snow, rain)

Students will continue to use the playground equipment, fields, and asphalt play areas when
conditions are suitable for safe play (dry and ice free).

As such, it is important that you dress your child properly. Pants, hats, gloves, and a winter
jacket are strongly recommended to ensure comfort and safety while participating in physical
activities outdoors.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact my office.

Thank you and GO HAWKS!!!!

Joseph Braico
Joseph Braico


